The Caring House, a program of Hospice Family Care, is hosting a grief camp for
children ages 3 to 18. Camp Good Grief will provide a free day of activities for children
who have experienced the loss of a friend or loved one. Call (256) 650-1212 to register
or for more information.

Camp Good Grief
Thursday, July 21
9a.m.to4 p.m.

Vision Retreat and Conference Center
187 Oscar Webster Road ® Huntsville, AL 35803

— Grief activities

— Music
— Games
— Ropes course
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— Memory release
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